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PUBLIC MEETING ON BROOKLANDS 
Thank you to everyone who came to our public meeting about 
issues going wrong on Brooklands.  Here’s the list of topics that 
we agreed action on.  We’ll be reporting back on these during 
October: 
 School admissions   No litter bins 
 Opening up of Fen Street  Rubbish collections 
 Countess Way traffic lights Speeding  
 eScooters     Service charges 
 Public transport    More Police patrols 
I Imperial Crescent play area The Health Centre 
  Weeding, landscaping and dead trees 
  Empty shops in Brooklands Square 

THANK YOU 
Kerrie would like to thank every-
one who contacted her after the 
death of her father.  Your kind 
messages were very greatly           
appreciated. FLOODING - WHAT NEXT? 

Milton Road in Willen 

Four months worth of rain fell in four 
days last month, affecting parts of 
Broughton, Brooklands, Middleton and 
Willen.  

Flooding is becoming more frequent.  We get        
concerned when we see it but the Council, Anglian 
Water and the Environment Agency say that MK’s 
green spaces are designed to cope with flooding.  The 
real problem is when people’s houses are affected, 
like in Newport Pagnell.   

Please let us know what YOU think, so that we can be 
prepared for next time. 
· Were your houses or driveways affected? 
· Could you not drive because your road was 

flooded? 
· Are there obvious problems that need mending 

eg blocked gullies, or Parks Trust pathways 

We’re on focusteam@live.co.uk  or  07803 036 656 



 

The Lib Dem Focus Team 
Working & keeping in touch all year round 

Stronger Economy,  Fairer Society 
Opportunity for Everyone 

We aim to reply to mails, text or calls within 48 hours.   
Texting’s usually fastest. If we don’t, please get in touch 
again in case we’ve missed your message.  
 

Thank you ! 

Kerrie, Uroy & Sam 
The Lib Dem Focus team 

We’re publishing this Focus electronically.  If you’d still like to receive a paper copy, please email, 
phone or text us at focusteam@live.co.uk  or  07803 036 656 

Small number 
of spaces still 

available 

We’re following up landscaping 
& road safety issues on Port 
Line Road with Places 4 People. 

We’re supporting a request for double yellow 
lines on the junction of Fen Street with Pacific 
Avenue to improve driver sight lines. 

We’re trying to persuade the Council 
& Arriva to create a new bus stop for 
the # 3 bus between Brooklands 
Square and Countess Way.  

Hඉඔඔ඗ඟඍඍඖ Cඐඉකඑගඡ Dඑඛඋ඗  
Saturday 26 October 4.30 - 6 pm 
Broughton Fields Primary School 

£6 / child (includes hot dog) Under 2s free 
Tickets from: www.ticketsource.co.uk/bbcc 


